
ELECTRICAL SUBSTATION 
SHOOTING 

Unknown Suspect(s) 
EnergyUnited Substation 

Randolph County, North Carolina 
January 17, 2023 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for the identification, arrest, and conviction of the person(s) responsible for shooting at an electrical 
substation in Randolph County, North Carolina. 

DETAILS 
In the early morning hours of January 17, 2023, unknown suspect(s) fired multiple shots at an EnergyUnited Substation in Randolph County, North Carolina. The 
Pleasant Hill Substation, which was shot at, is located in Thomasville, North Carolina. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this case should contact the FBI's Toll-Free Tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324) or the Randolph County 
Sheriff’s Office at (336) 318-6685. You may also contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip 
online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Charlotte 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/charlotte

	ELECTRICAL SUBSTATION SHOOTING
	Unknown Suspect(s) EnergyUnited Substation Randolph County, North Carolina January 17, 2023
	Reward
	Details


